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17th September 2015


Dear Parents
Arles N.S. is delighted to have the opportunity to take part in the Peace Proms 2016 Concert in The Hub, Kilkenny on either Saturday 5th March or on Sunday 6th March 2016. Dates and times are yet to be confirmed to us. Last year, we took part in the Peace Proms for the second time, which was held in The RDS Dublin.  This year they are having concerts in Kilkenny again.  It was very successful the last two years.  Both parents and pupils thoroughly enjoyed the experience and the feedback was very positive.  We hope, that this year, even more pupils will take part.

Peace Proms is organised by the CBOI (Cross Border Orchestra of Ireland) which is a registered charity.  They are funded by the Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht and the Department of Education.  Peace Proms is ideal for children between the ages of 9 and 13 years but we are inviting children from 2nd Class to 6th Class to take part. It will involve Choir practices after school which will be organised in time.  

Each school participates in
· 1 Choral Workshop (Details to follow)
· 1 Rehearsal on the day of the Concert  with the orchestra, conductor and soloists
· 1 Concert (Either Saturday 5th or Sunday 6th March 2016)

Costs
There is no charge for the school to participate in the project.  However we will need to charge a small fee for the bus to the Rehearsal.  We hope that parents will be able to bring their children to the concert itself in March.  Parents who wish to see the performance, buy their tickets from the website www.peaceproms.com.  Tickets are priced €15.00 (Booking Fee may apply) and usually go on sale on 1st November.

If your child would like to be involved, please complete and sign the Parental Consent and return it to the school by Wednesday 23rd September. 

Should you require any more information, please don’t hesitate to contact the school.

Yours Sincerely

_______________________
Mrs. Fitzpatrick
Principal
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